Washington Township Planning Commission
July 1, 2024 Meeting Minutes

Regular
Attendees:
Lavern Brown — Chairman Charles Maguire - Secretary
Richard Young — Member Other Attendees - none

Lavern called the meeting to order at 7:05pm.

The previous regular meeting minutes were reviewed. Richard made a motion to
approve the minutes, seconded by Charles. All were in favor and the motion passed.

Public Comments: None
New Business:

Smucker Plan: The plans and comments were reviewed and discussed. The site data is
incorrect on the cover page. However, we see no reason that this plan needs a new
approval as the plan to place treehouse accommodations along the flood plain was
approved a couple years ago. Charles made a motion to recommend that the treehouse
development be allowed to continue. Richard seconded and all were in favor.

Old Business:

Solar Energy Systems: discussed at a previous meeting and already made
recommendations.

Permits Accessory Buildings: Discussed extensively. Charles made a motion that our
recommendation from the June meeting stands. In addition, we do not want the burden of
permits for any of these structures. Richard seconded and all were in favor.

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Richard, seconded by Charles. All were in
favor and the motion passed.

Respectfully Submitted,
Charles Maguire — Secretary



